
From: Day, <Kevin@DGS>
To: "Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS" <Cynthia.Biedermann@dgs.ca.gov>

Date: 3/8/2016 4:26:57 PM
Subject: RE: 2016 CPC/CMC Agreement

Understood, thanks Cynthia.  If it’s okay with you I’ll respond to Leticia Gallegos and let her know that the IAPMO 
contract was sent to OBAS on February 26, and that OBAS will send it directly to IAPMO as soon as possible. If 
she requests an ETA I’ll ask Bruce Betts if he can give us an idea when he expects to send the contract to IAPMO 
and will relay that info to Leticia.

Kevin Day
916.263.0355

From: Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS 
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 3:20 PM
To: Day, Kevin@DGS
Subject: RE: 2016 CPC/CMC Agreement

Sorry Kevin, I just saw your email…

Alma is busy working on the publications. And while she knows that the contracts are ‘in progress’ we haven’t 
discussed status. And no, I haven’t talked with Leticia.

CYNTHIA BIEDERMANN | ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTAL PROGRAM ANALYST | CALIFORNIA BUILDING 
STANDARDS COMMISSION | 916.263.1330

NEW YEAR, NEW CODE!
Publication Date: July 1, 2016 Effective Date: January 1, 2017

From: Day, Kevin@DGS 
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 1:59 PM
To: Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS
Subject: FW: 2016 CPC/CMC Agreement
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Hi Cynthia,

Thanks so much for all your hard work on the emergency supplement and the publication contracts in my absence, 
and for keeping me in the loop on both:)

I received an email from Leticia Gallegos on Thursday requesting a status update on the IAPMO contract (see 
below). Have you already spoken with Leticia or Alma since last Thursday to let them know that OBAS is currently 
reviewing the new contract?

Kevin Day
916.263.0355

From: Leticia Gallegos [mailto:leticia.gallegos@iapmo.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 11:27 AM
To: Day, Kevin@DGS
Cc: Alma Ramos
Subject: 2016 CPC/CMC Agreement

Dear Kevin,

Do you know when we’ll be receiving the new agreement?

Thank you,

Leticia Gallegos
Executive Assistant
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may contain 
confidential information that is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended 

recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this 
transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the sender. Please destroy the 

original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner. Thank you.
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